[bookmark: _Hlk132646587]CITY OF McMINNVILLE
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING
&
STATE REVENUE SHARING PUBLIC HEARING
[bookmark: _Hlk132646373]A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of McMinnville, Yamhill County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 will be held on the 22nd and 23rd day of May 2024 at 6:00 pm at the McMinnville Civic Hall, 200 NE Second Street, McMinnville, Oregon, and via Zoom for remote access. 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the Budget Message and public comment on the 2024–2025 Proposed Budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. 
A public hearing on the possible uses of state revenue sharing funds will also be held at this time.
If a third meeting is necessary, it will be held at 6pm on the 24th day of May 2024.
[bookmark: _Hlk101860020]Information on remote viewing and real time public comment options will be available in the public meetings calendar section of www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov. Public comment may also be submitted ahead of the meeting online on the city’s website https://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/finance/webform/budget-public-comment. All comments received on or before Friday May 17, 2024, will be sent to Budget Committee members prior to the public meeting. Subsequent comments received will be given to the Budget Committee at the meeting.
A copy of the Proposed Budget documents will be posted on the city’s website by May 8, 2024.
This Notice of Budget Committee Meeting and State Revenue Sharing Public Hearing is also posted on www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov

Jennifer Cuellar
Finance Director
City of McMinnville
Publish:  May 3, 2024
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